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report any constructive recommendation as to how to save or how to spend 
money, or anything of that nature. Without exception, I think, every report 
Mr. Henderson has made since the time he was appointed Auditor General 
has contained some form of recommendation, even though sometimes it might 
be called a criticism.

Mr. Henderson: Thank you very much, Senator.
The Chairman: I am very glad, Senator Isnor, that you have put on the 

record our appreciation of Mr. Henderson’s services. They are certainly of 
great help to us all. It has been of assistance to us in having him here for these 
last two meetings. On the committee’s behalf I thank him very much.

Senator Baird: With those kind words, Mr. Chairman, I suggest we 
adjourn.

The Chairman: If it is the pleasure of the committee, I declare the com­
mittee adjourned until next Tuesday at 3 p.m.

The committee adjourned.
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